
Student Services and Enrollment Management Fee Proposal 

Fiscal Year 2020 (Academic Year 2019-2020) 
 

Across the SSEM Division, comprised of the following units: Admissions, Financial Aid & Scholarships, 

Office of the Registrar, University Testing Center, Orientation, Continuing & Professional Education, 

SSEM Strategic Communications, University Counseling Center, University Health Center, and University 

Housing, we propose increasing only the Student Health Service Fee and Room and Board rates in 

University Housing.  

These increases directly affect the ability of students to be successful at the University of Oregon, 

resulting in increased retention and completion rates. 

  



 

PROPOSAL: Increase the Student Health Service Fee for Fiscal Year 2020 (Academic Year 2019-2020) $35 

per term; with approval of this fee increase we will freeze at this level for Fiscal Year 2021 (Academic 

Year 2020-2021).  

This Health Fee rate will allow the University Health Center and the University Counseling Center to 

bridge the next two years, meeting several key objectives: 

 Increased mental health care demand, including medical management and behavioral therapy. 

 Continue to provide resources for prevention (via health promotion), detection (via various 

testing services, and communicable diseases), outbreak response, and enhanced access to 

women’s health services, which are areas are of special importance to UO student body. 

 Aligning UHC staffing resources to continue to provide high quality service for the level of 

increased student demand. 

 Signing additional provider network contracts which will allow more students to use existing 

insurance, coverages saving their resources while providing UHC revenue. 
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